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Dates 
PEER SUPPORT 
Our Year 6 children are currently preparing for their involvement in our 
whole school Peer Support program.  Our aim is to establish another 
avenue for friendships to flourish with children from each grade 
grouped together each Friday afternoon for half an hour in Term 1. 
Along with their Kindergarten buddies,  the Year 6 children will lead 
engaging activities to assist with supporting every child’s sense of be-
longing and wellbeing.  This program has been designed by Miss Pan-
etta and Mr Davidson and we look forward to receiving feedback on 
this initiative.  
LEADERSHIP TEAM UPDATE 
We would like to introduce you to our new member of the Leadership 
team, Skye B. Last year, Skye had a significant impact on the children 
with her outstanding leadership speech about respecting all staff, in-
cluding our temporary teachers. She continues to be passionate about 
the environment and has had her writing acknowledged in a writing 
competition publication. We would also like to introduce Hailey Q as 
Vice Captain of Thorpe and Chloe S, as Captain. We look forward to 
working with our leadership  team throughout 2021.    

CLEAR MINDED FOR LIFE  
Vicki will be running parent sessions each Tuesday morning in the li-
brary from 8:30am. Please come along and experience our Meditation 
and breathwork focus. It could be a great start for your day! Preschool-
ers are welcomed.  
 

Term 1 2021 

Monday 22 February Parent Teacher  
Information night 
6pm-6:30pm 
4/3K and 4W  
6:30pm-7:00pm 
6/5P and 6D 

Tuesday 23 February 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday 26 February 
 
 
Monday 1 March 
 
 
 
Friday 5 March 
 
Monday 8 March 
 
 
Monday 15 March 
 
 
Friday  19 March 
 
 

8:30am Clear Minded for 
Life Parent session in 
library for Meditation 
All welcome 
 
Years 3-6 PE lessons 
begin. Sports uniform 
every second week 
 
Peer Support begins 
 
 
Training  Band begins 
2:25pm Assembly—2M 
sharing of work 
 
Clean Up Australia Day 
 
Zone Swimming Carnival 
No spectators 
 
Sydney North Swimming 
Carnival 
 
P & C Disco for kids 
 
 



TENNIS, PSSA AND SCHOOL SPORT BEGINS TOMORROW 
T-ball, Softball and cricket for years 4-6 and tennis for years 3-6 will begin tomorrow. Please assist us by having all permission 
notes returned to school for tomorrow. Whilst Mrs Stephens is absent, I will be taking the cricket team. The competition will be 
difficult as we initially play against some larger schools but we will remain open to the continuous learning of strategies and 
skills. We pride ourselves on teamwork and always look forward to Fridays. 
KINDERGARTEN TO YEARS 2 
Following recess each Friday, all children within grade groups are taught the fundamental skills of balancing, running, jumping, 
catching, hopping, throwing, skipping, leaping and kicking through engaging physical activities led by their teachers.  
ACCESS TO THE LATEST TECHNOLOGY 
All learning areas at Belrose PS have the installation of Commboxes (Touch screen digital panels). The School and the P&C 
since 2019 have funded the installation of 15 sets within the school. Our school does not have to rely on parents purchasing 
BYOD devices, ipads, laptops and desktops. To support our strategic direction for active learning approaches for student en-
gagement, each classroom has ipads, chrome books, desktops and laptops. These devices have supported our pedagogical 
shift in how we teach and engage student learning. Access to technology can: 
-accelerate learning as students access information at a faster pace 
-support teacher differentiation 
-engage students further with key elements of dialogue and teamwork  
-provide opportunities for computational thinking 
We are putting steps in place to provide our students with the knowledge, skills and capabilities to lead and flourish in tomor-
row’s world.  
AUSTRALIA MY COUNTRY 
Please refer to the writing and art competition for students from Year 3 to 6 included in this newsletter. Entry forms are available 
from the front office. 
ASSEMBLY 
Congratulations to the students who received ‘Student of the Week’ awards at our first assembly. Kindy students were particular-
ly settled and showed appropriate listening skills as they were well led by our Year 6 students. Thorpe won the first house points 
of the year and are one step closer to achieving their ‘mouth watering’ sausage sizzle in December.   
SCHEDULE OF PAYMENTS 
Schedule of Payment Accounts were emailed home this week. Please email or call the school if you are experiencing some fi-
nancial constraints at the moment. All discussions are confidential. The subscriptions provide your child with an annual subscrip-
tion for access at home and at school to Mathletics, Seesaw and Reading Eggs. Usernames and passwords are printed out for 
the students. Worldbook online can be accessed with Username: Belrose and Passwords: Belrose The Worldbook online is pre-
sented at the students’ level of understanding. We have an advanced subscription of ’Early World and Learning’ and ’Timelines.’  
FOR OUR KINDERGARTEN AND NEWLY ENROLLED STUDENTS 
Although at this stage we are not permitted to sing, here are the words to our school song.   

The School Song 
Belrose School is proudly singing 
Can't you hear the voices ringing 
Year by year the pupils bringing 

Honour to the school 
Courtesy and Honour 
Truth we ever ponder 

Our country's flag shall fly on high 
And fill our hearts with wonder 

Onward ‘tis our country needs us 
Teach us wisely those who lead us 

Strength of purpose, always keep us 
Proud of this, our school. 

ARTS ALIVE CHOIR AT BELROSE PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Rehearsing outside following social distance guidelines at Belrose Public School, the Regional Arts Alive Choirs are requesting 
for students from years 4 to 6 to audition for the two choirs, for Primary and Secondary.  Please complete the online forms be-
low: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSca4NfCdlvURg4Ak_vriIvjU-Pp8cI7OiNpSJLGPH5xykozCw/viewform 
As well as submit a video of their audition. 
All the required audition information can be accessed via the link  
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1me7XkC7yn0a9eKMLCfTtl3Et0byTGRdG 
CODING CLUB 
Coding Club will continue this year for students in Years 3 to 6 on a Tuesday and Wednesday at lunchtime. This term, we have 
the Virtual Reality Kit organised through the Department’s STEMshare  kit.                                             Belinda Zorian , Principal 
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KIJ 
Calla R 
Ben T 

1KG 
Megan  E 
Paige F 

2/1S 
Harrison C 
Kree L 

2M 
Xavier L 
Isla B 

4/3K 
Jack C 
Kiarah W 
 

4W 
Billy F 
Mia T 

5/4S 
Matthew C 
Ed F 

6/5P 
Leah R 
Layla L 

6D 
Angus R 
Mack J 

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR SWIMMING CARNIVAL RIBBON 
RECIPIENTS 
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LIBRARY NEWS 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE 
The Challenge aims to encourage a love of reading for leisure and pleasure in students and to enable them to experience quality 
literature.  It is not a competition but a challenge to each student to read more and  also to read more widely.  It opens on Mon-
day 1 March and more information is available on the website. 
Kirsten Wedlock, Teacher-Librarian 

PAGE 4 

LEADERSHIP PRESENTATION/ASSEMBLY  HIGHLIGHTS 

Prefect: Skye B 

House Vice Captain:  Hailey Q 
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UNIFORM SHOP OPENING TIMES 
Thursday afternoon - 2.45pm to 

3.15pm 

P&C NEWS  

 
It was lovely to be able to see so many parents back on our school grounds on Monday’s K-2 information night. 
Our children are so lucky to have such wonderful, dedicated staff who will no doubt become such a important part of your child’s 
life. For a little school we have so many amazing opportunities for our children. 
 
The P&Cs role is to support the staff and band program, organise wonderful events for the children and parents to enjoy and 
also to raise money and apply for grants to help make our school such a great place to come. 
We meet on the second Tuesday of the month at 7.15pm in the staff room. 
 
Last year was such a tough year  and many of our events had to be postponed but hopefully 2021 will be a kinder year where 
we can enjoy each other’s company. 
One of our main goals this year is to beautify the school and help create amazing spaces where the children want to learn and 
want to come to school. 
In order to do this we need your help. We have 3 events this term the Disco 19/3 ( 2 helpers are needed per class) 
Tickets can be purchased via Flexischools from Monday 22/2. 
Other events coming up are Gelato day on the 23/3 and the Easter Raffle. 
 
Tickets for the Easter Raffle will be available at the office and at the Disco. The winner will be drawn at the Easter Hat Parade. 
At this stage the Disco will be a drop and kiss event for all parents except those that help. If you can help out on the night please 
let me know. 
In the Easter holidays we will be focusing on the quadrangle in the K-2 area. 
We would like to clean the concrete and walls, undercoat/ paint the bricks below the verandah and undercoat 5 sections of the 
wall around the verandah in preparation for some new artwork. If you can spare an hour or 2 in the holidays please let me know. 
We are so thankful for all the help we have already received this year and look forward to many exciting opportunities we can all 
share in. 
If you would like to help out in any of our events please email me at rebecca@rebeccakaye.com.au. 
 
Our next meeting is 9/3 at 7.15pm. 
It would be wonderful to see some new faces and get some new ideas of things/ events you would like to see happen at Belrose. 
Rebecca Keiller 
P & C President 
 
CANTEEN NEWS 
Please find the roster for tomorrow: 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Lee Purser 
belrosecanteen@outlook.com 

PSSA  
Summer PSSA commences tomorrow and all parents are welcome to attend whilst following Covid guidelines. 
 Belrose v Forestville    
Softball and T-ball     Belrose Public School 
Cricket                       Wyatt Oval 
Could all PSSA trophies  for Softball, T-Ball, Cricket and the Swimming Age Champions please be returned to the office as 
soon as possible. 
Mark Warren Assistant Principal/Sports Coordinator 
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Friday 19/2/21 Time 

Jacqueline Power 
Emma Burling 
Lisa Walters 

9.30-11.30 am 
12.00-1.30 pm 
12.00-1.30 pm 

Sport 
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